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Ukulele Performance
Program Sparkle
Note from the SAC
Spelling Bee Photos
Student Activities
Afterschool Program 
Community

In this Newsletter

November 10,2023 PHONE NUMBER: 808-727-5800 

KKHS Program Sparkle
First Day of Winter Break

Teacher Work Day/No students
Waiver Day/No students
ALL students return

DEC
7

22
JAN
5
8
9

Important Dates

Samuel E. Kalama Renaissance Program
Celebrating Excellence!

     The Renaissance program is modeled on a nationwide initiative which
encourages achievement in academcs and character building endeavors
and demonstration of positive citizenship within our community.  
Participation in the Renaissance program shows connections to the HA
framework and Kalama’s General Learner Outcome (GLO) standards.  There
is no cost to join!
      The Renaissance Program at Kalama Intermediate provides special
reqrds to encourage scholarship and service.  These rewards are earned
every quarter by attaining strong grades in the Platinum, Gold, Silver or
Bronze categories, performing community service and by being an overall
positive community contributor.  

The enrollment process can be done online.  The enrollment link is also on the
school website: Students>Renaissance Program. 
There are paper enrollment froms found in the school library.
Community service is submitted online only.  There is no paper form.  



DIS N DAT







Please register by November 30th
Scan QR code to register.

ATTENTION:
EIGHTH GRADE STUDENTS & PARENTS

     Program Sparkle is great event to familiarize students and
parents with everything King Kekaulike High School has to
offer.  This will also help prepare students when they meet
with the registrar from KKHS the following week to choose
their electives.















STUDENT GOVERNMENT / YEARBOOK
AFTERSCHOOL PROGRAM 

ANNOUNCEMENTS

YEARBOOK
Do you have a special event coming
up? Speech? Presentations?
Please email:
Dezireen.Austin@k12.hi.us
to let her know if yearbook staff can
take pictures.  
On a field trip? You can also take
pictures of your field trips or of your
classroom activities and submit them
to the yearbook staff or scan QR code
to submit photos.

RENAISSANCE PROGRAM

The Renaissance Program is asking for sponsors or donations for prizes or
treats for students.  Prizes could be a simple a bubble wands, pairs of crazy
socks, inexpensive sunglasses, Silly Putty, etc.  Looking for lots of 100 pieces
each.  
Does your business have promotional products such as pens, pencils,
Hydroflasks, frisbees, drink holders, shopping bags, etc.  

***Also looking for parent volunteers to be a part of a committee to help
support this program.
***Community businesses to offer a coupon or discount to our Renaissance
Reward Students.

GRATITUDE GRAMS

Sales ended on Thursday, November
16th, 2023.

Deliveries will be made on Monday,
November 20th and Tuesday,
November 21st during homeroom.  

First and last names of the sender and
receiver must be clearly printed.

If there is no name or if we are unable
to read the name, the note will not be
delivered, and money will not be
refunded.

Students...It’s okay if you don’t have straight  A’s.  You can still enroll!
Enroll online, via our school website, or use the paper form found in the
school library.
This program provides treats and a reward field trip.
(4) Community Service hours per school year are required.
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AFTER SCHOOL
PROGRAMS

AFTER SCHOOL
PROGRAMS

STORY SOCIETY
It’s a book club and more!!!  Tuesdays and Thursdays.

Board & Card Game Club

Mondays!

THURSDAY ART CLUB
See QR code on the next page to sign up.

Coming Soon...

Learn Musical Keyboarding
D-n-D or Dungeons and Dragons, role playing club
Sign ups for Flag Football Tryouts

PANTHER CHEER
Informational meeting Wednesday,

November 22 during Homeroom.







COMMUNITY 
ANNOUNCEMENTS

S.E. KALAMA INTERMEDIATE SCHOOL
CANNED FOOD DRIVE COMPETITION

Supporting
Maui
Food 
Bank

     Student Government is raising awareness about hunger,
and running a Canned Food Drive Competition!
     It will run from Monday, November 20th until Friday,
December 1, 2023.
     Student Government is encouraging CANNED food.  It is for
food safety during storage in the classrooms.
     No saimin bowls, no ramen packets, no bags of rice/pasta.
Donations will be going to support the Maui Food Bank.


